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25 November 2010

Attention: Mr Brian Olsen,
Manager of Building and Development

Burwood Council

By facsimile: 02 8911 9900

Dear Brian,
RE: 5-7 Wilga Street, Burwood NSW 2134
I am the ownar / applicant of DA for 5-7 Wilga Street, Burwood NSW 2134 which is scheduled Yo go

to the East Sydney Joint Regional Planning Panel (JRPP} meeting on 1% December 2010.

| hereby wish to withdraw this application completely for further modification and design to address
the issues that have been brought up in the Assessment Report.

Please advise the East Sydney Joint Regional Planning Panel to withdraw this application as a matter
of urgency,

Thank vou for your attention]

Kind regards,

Robert Huang

5 Wiiga Street, Burwood NSW 2134
Fhone: 02 9715 1900

Fax: 02 9715 1955

Mobile: 0411 399 839



